
NOTICE TO MEMBERS

Dear Member,

Unfortunately, we have just been made aware that the Club was recently visited by a 
person who was COVID-19 infected. As such, and with an abundance of caution, it has 
been decided that the Club will close for two days in order deep cleaning of all Club 
facilities can be undertaken. The Club will therefore close from Sunday 28th February 
with reopening on Tuesday 2nd March at 7am.

Michael J Wood
Chairman
Hong Kong Football Club
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